
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th July 2021 

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Contact Details – School 01772 728153 

Mrs. Barlow – head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Mac – bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Burrow – a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

General Office Enquiries – office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

England are in the Euro 2020 Final !!! 

 

It feels good to have something spectacular to celebrate. As the match is on Sunday at 8:00 pm, 

we know that many of our children will be going to bed much later that night.  It is 55 years 

since England reached a major football final - we want families to be able to watch it together, 

enjoy the moment, talk about all the feelings and emotions, excitement, nerves, happiness, 

disappointment, resilience and make memories. We also realise that on Monday morning we may 

have a lot of tired children! 

School and breakfast club will be open as normal on Monday – 7:30 am for Breakfast Club & 8:50 

am for school. 

However we will keep our registers open until 10:30 am so the children can come in any time up 

to 10:30 am without being marked absent or late.   
 

On Monday we are also welcoming back our children from Sharks, Leopards & Penguins Classes following 

recent bubble closures.  We finish for the summer term on Tuesday, 20th July at 1:30 pm. 
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Summer Reading Challenge 
 

This year things are being done slightly differently, as shown in the 

video link.       

https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/course/31808 

The Summer Reading Challenge, SCART, starts Saturday 26th June and 

this year will run right through until October. Hopefully they will have 

the opportunity to deliver some family sessions as the year progresses.  

The children can come and collect their resources from the library and 

collect 'pop badges' as they progress through the tasks. Currently 

they are not offering any family sessions for children to complete the 

tasks in the library. This is being kept under review.  

Savick Library is currently open at Preston West Children's Centre 

on the site of Ashton Primary School Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday 1.30pm – 4:30 pm 

Extra Holiday 
Please note we have added an extra holiday date 
next year; Monday 28 March – this is due to the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee which takes place when 
we are already holiday & is in line with the updated 
Education (School Day and School Year) (England) 

(Coronavirus) (Amendment) Regulations 2021 

  

The children who made their First Holy Communion 

had a lovely day last Sunday.  It was a very special 

day for them & their families – have a look at the 

photos on our “Good News” 

 

There are details of a Food Market & Uniform Bank 

attached to this newsletter for your information. 

 

 

 

 

 
Ducklings: Dominic  

Dolphins: Amelia & Dominic B   

Seahorses: Evie & Finley 

Sharks: Neve & Lilia     

Penguins: Dominic 

Bears: Lilly Mae & Jamie  

Leopards: Finley & Laura  

Tigers: Lacey & Lilia  

Lions: Joshua & Sophie 
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